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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR
RENEWABLE ENERGY INVESTMENT TAX CREDITS FOR 
TRIBAL SOLAR PROJECT
The Ho-Chunk Housing and Community Development Agency (“HHCDA”), an affordable housing agency of the Ho-Chunk Nation, has awarded SunVest Solar, LLC (“Sunvest”) a contract to install approximately 378 kilowatt (kW) of solar photovoltaic systems to serve approximately 61 residential units on Ho-Chunk Nation’s lands in Sauk and Juneau counties (“Project”) at a total contract price of $802,000. The HHCDA will contribute $600,000, representing an Indian Community Development Block Grant (“ICDBG”) awarded by the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development. 
The HHCDA seeks proposals from investors wishing to take advantage of renewable energy investment tax credits (“ITCs”) and other tax benefits in return for making an equity investment in the Project. The HHCDA will evaluate the Proposals based on the amount investor is willing to contribute, the terms and financial benefits that the investor is willing to provide to the project, the investor’s willingness to contribute funds quickly and investor’s willingness to reimburse the HHCDA’s preliminary costs, including legal fees, in developing the Project and seeking the ICDBG. The HHCDA reserves the right to select the Respondent whose Proposal is most advantageous to the HHCDA, with price and other factors considered.  
Proposals should be sent by midnight on Tuesday, October 4, 2017 by post or by email to: 
Ho-Chunk Housing and Community Development Agency
c/o Ms. Terri Schilke, Development Division 
1112 E. Monowau Street
P.O. Box 730
Tomah, Wisconsin 54660
terri.schilke@ho-chunk.com 

For more information, contact Terri Schilke, Development Division, at (608)-374-1245 or terri.schilke@ho-chunk.com or 
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